August 13, 2015

Dear Students,

Welcome back, and most importantly, welcome to Sophomore English!  I would like for you to write a letter of introduction to me.  This letter should be written in letter format (like this one) and you should use multiple paragraphs.  

I thought this would be a great time for me to introduce myself to you as well.  I was born in Portland, Oregon in 1958.  I went to eight different schools before I graduated from Reynolds High School in Troutdale, Oregon in 1976.  Even though I was not an amazing high school student, I always wanted to go to college.  Finally, I graduated from Portland State University with a BA in English in 1996 and finished my Master’s Degree in Education in 1998.  I am a single mother of three wonderful daughters: Emily age 30, Jessika age 29, and Kayla age 19.  I am also a grandmother four times over; Aiden is 8, Elsa is 4, Evalina is 3 and Leith is 3 months.   Last year, I lost my beloved German Shepherd, but I got a puppy in the spring, and he is keeping me very busy.  His name is Henry.   I love to play my 12 string guitar and sing – it’s my passion.  I also love to play classical music on my very old upright piano.  My brother and sister and I make cd’s in our spare time for family and friends.  I also love photography, and taught it in Oregon - I miss the darkroom very much.    

Two summers ago I was fortunate to teach SAT Prep in China for four weeks.  It was an amazing experience.  I met many wonderful people and saw some extraordinary sites.  I spent my time in Chengdu, which is a city of 16 million, and is considered home of some of the best food in China.  What a great experience.  My favorite part of that trip was hiking up three mountains to Tibetan Monasteries and to view the world’s largest Buddha carved into a mountainside. This last summer I was able to take a trip to the Bahamas.  My youngest daughter, Kayla, is home from college and I spent the summer enjoying having her back home.  She and I were able to do a little fly fishing, camping, and a beach trip together.  

I am curious about your hobbies, your family, what you’re passionate about and what inspires you.  I’m also curious about how you feel about English, writing, reading, school in general (you can be honest here).  What do you love about English – what scares you?  What are your goals for this year and for your future?  

Thank you for your honesty.

Ms. Z

